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The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!
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Highways

�
COUNTY HIGHWAY Q TRAFFIC SWITCH

Kenosha County is underway with the reconstruction of the County Highway Q (104th Street) and 
County Highway U (136th Avenue) intersection which began in early October 2021 with a scheduled 
completion of late 2022. The following work Is scheduled for the next phase of the project.  

Thursday, October 6: 

• Traffic on County Highway Q (104th Street), from just east of Uline Drive to just west of County Highway U
(136th Avenue), is scheduled to be shifted to the north to the newly paved westbound lanes, while crews
work to construct the eastbound lanes.

• County Highway U (136th Avenue), just north of County Highway Q (104th Street) is scheduled to reopen to
traffic.

Access to businesses and residences will be maintained throughout construction.  

COUNTY

U

COUNTY

Q

41

94

104th St

13
6t

h 
Av

e
13

6t
h 

Av
e

Bristol
Business

Park

12
8t

h 
Av

e

Uline D
r

12
2n

d 
Av

e

Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
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